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To the World Journal of Orthopaedics Editorial Board: 

 

No statistical analyses were performed in this descriptive observational study. Nonetheless, I 

have extensive statistical training and regularly perform advanced statistics for research within the 

Departments of Orthopaedic Surgery at both Massachusetts General Hospital and Brigham and 

Women’s Hospital. Although no statistics were performed, I affirm that all values have been 

double-checked and are correct. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Nathan H. Varady 

S.B., Mechanical Engineering, Massachusetts Institute of Technology 

MD/MBA Candidate, Harvard Medical School/Harvard Business School 


